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“Today’s vote shapes Tomorrow, Make it Count”

Dear Parent

Greetings from GD Goenka School, Indirapuram!

As we approach the upcoming Lok Sabha Elections on April 26th, 2024, we want to emphasize the

immense power that lies within each of us- The Power to Vote.

Voting is not just a civic duty; it is a superpower that shapes the future of our society and most

importantly, the future of our children. Every single vote counts, and your voice matters more than you

may realize.

Collect the right information, Vote Responsibly and Elect the Right Leaders who will champion the

causes that are vital for our children's future. Let's come together, exercise our right to vote, and ensure

the continuity for a brighter, stronger and happier INDIA.

EVERY VOTE COUNTS !

Warm regards

Ankur Malhotra

Chairman

GDGPS, Indirapuram


